
 

 

 

 

MESSAGE FROM PRESIDENT        
We have completed a wrap for Mesquite resident 
during Addressing Mesquite Day. We have also 
given two AmTrykes away this past month. We 
continue to move along and are moving forward, 
shoulders together.            
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PATRIOT AMBUCS TRYKE 
SPONSORS 

 

Busy few months giving away AmTrykes 

In October…to Ms. Linnea Laurence 

      

In September…to 2 yr old Nathaniel Robinson 

             

UP COMING MEETING SCHEDULE 
 
ALL meetings are held at Kearneys Feed Yard 
3602 N. Belt Line, Sunnyvale at 12:00 pm 
2nd Friday each Month (Business/members) 
4th Friday each Month (Board) 

 

.                                   CONNECT WITH US: 

facebook.com/PatriotAmbucs                Patriotambucs.org           twitter.com/PatriotAmbucs 
 

ADDRESSING MESQUITE DAY  

    

 

Great Job Patriot AMBUCS in participating in the 

20th Anniversary of Addressing Mesquite Day!  

Along with the help of Lowe’s employees, We 

built a ramp for an 87 year old Mesquite resident 

who was very grateful…. 

https://ambucs.org/
https://twitter.com/PatriotAmbucs


  

   

 

  


